TENDER — CONTRACT NO. 2021-2E

RECONSTRUCTION OF MARK AVENUE
CHURCHILL BOULEVARD TO LAKE STREET

Tenders will be received by the City Clerk at Tenders.Engineering@cityssm.on.ca until 3:00
p.m. local time on Thursday, April 29, 2021 for the construction of the works described
below.

The work generally consists of supplying all materials, labour and equipment necessary for
the reconstruction of Mark Street from Churchill Boulevard to Lake Street, including storm
and sanitary sewers, water mains and appurtenances.

Copies of tender documents may be obtained from the Sault Ste. Marie Construction
Association and the from City Engineering Department

Complete tender documents, including tender forms and envelopes, may be obtained by
general contractors commencing WEDNESDAY, APRIL 7, 2021 at the office of the City
Engineering Department, 5" floor, Civic Centre, 99 Foster Drive, Sault Ste. Marie, upon
payment of a $100.00 refundable deposit, payable to the Corporation of the City of Sault
Ste. Marie, for each set of contract documents. Bidders shall call the City Engineering
Department (705 759 5378) to make arrangements to obtain documents.

Tenders must be accompanied with a tender deposit in the form of a certified cheque,
money order, bid bond or bank draft in the amount of 10% of the Tender Price payable to
the Corporation of the City of Sault Ste. Marie. Complete tender submissions shall be
scanned to a maximum 10MB pdf document and emailed to the email address listed above.

Tenders will be opened by City staff at 3:15 p.m. local time on Thursday, April 29, 2021
with results posted on the City website immediately after.

Tenders are subject to a formal contract being prepared and executed. The Corporation of
the City of Sault Ste. Marie reserves the right to reject any or all tenders and the lowest or
any tender will not necessarily be accepted.

Don Elliott, P. Eng.
Director of Engineering
Public Works and Engineering Services
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